
DES.N.051.D1.02 Produced by Secop GmbH, jb, 07.2024

Secop accepts no responsibility for possible errors in catalogs, brochures, and other printed material. Secop reserves the right to alter its products without 
notice. This also applies to products already on order provided that such alterations can be made without subsequential changes being necessary to 
specifications already agreed. All trademarks in this material are the property of the respective companies. Secop and the Secop logotype are trademarks of 
Secop GmbH. All rights reserved. 

Phase-Out of 
T- and F-Series 
Compressors

After more than 50 years of the successful introduction to the market, Secop would like to announce that 
the T- and F-Series compressors are scheduled to be discontinued in 2025.

In the past several years the global regulatory environment has significantly raised the bar on efficiency and 
is driving the introduction of new greener refrigerants. This has brought on a reduction in the consumption 
of these older compressor families. Secop has therefore optimized the product portfolio with new updated 
compressor platforms including the new FRK models.

The new platform has various benefits, and it is the right choice to accommodate the changing environment 
and comply with the new regulations. Also, it provides a compatible replacement for many of the older 
models still in the field utilizing R134a. 
The new FRK models offer an extended operating envelope both for negative and positive temperature 
applications. They are suitable for operating both in 50Hz and 60Hz, lowering the number of SKU’s to be 
managed, while offering a higher efficiency level. 

The F-Series platform will be discontinued by September 30, 2025 and will remain available for orders 
until March 31, 2025, while the T-Series platform will be discontinued by December 31, 2025 and will 
remain available for orders until June 30, 2025. After these dates, Secop cannot guarantee the fulfillment 
of orders.
The FRK 50-60Hz range will be available for sampling starting from September 2024.

Due to the current range extension, not all the current models will have a suitable replacement.

For a complete assessment of your needs, we kindly ask you to get in touch with your sales or technical 
support representative at Secop who are available to assist you during the transition phase.

Please visit:
https://www.secop.com/updates/end-of-life-eol
to find data sheets on discontinued types.
Please visit:
https://www.secop.com/products/product-selector
for product selection using filter settings to find the right compressor for your cooling application needs.
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